o Memorandum

U.S. Department of
Transportation

Office of the Secretary
of Transportation

Office of Inspector General

Subject:  INFORMATION: Notification of Audit on the Date:11/26/01
Oversight of Air Traffic Services’ Workers’
Compensation Program

From:  David Dobbs Reply to
i nof: JA-10: x60500
Deputy Assistant Inspector General Attn of X
for Aviation

To: Chris Bertram
Assistant Administrator for Financial Services/CFO

The Office of Inspector General plans to conduct an audit of the Workers’
Compensation Program within the Federal Aviation Administration’s (FAA) Air
Traffic Services. The objective of this audit is to evaluate FAA’s oversight of
the Workers’ Compensation Program within the Air Traffic line of business to
ensure that workers’ compensation cases are properly managed to prevent
unnecessary costs.

We will contact your audit liaison officer within the next week to arrange an
entrance conference. If you have any questions or need additional information,
please contact Daniel Raville, Project Manager, at (202) 366-1405, or Richard
Kaplan, Program Director, at (202) 366-1402.

#

cc: Federal Aviation Administrator, AOA-1
FAA Chief of Staff, AOA-2
FAA Audit Liaison, ABU-100
OST Audit Liaison, M-1



